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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE 

CULTURAL AND HERITAGE COMMISSION MEETING 

SCHEDULED FOR MARCH 21, 2024, AT 6:30 P.M. 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO LACK OF QUORUM. 

 

THE NEXT MEETING OF THE  

CULTURAL AND HERITAGE COMMISSION 

WILL BE APRIL 18, 2024, AT 6:30 P.M. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Signed:  Date: March 20, 2024 
 Barbara Leggett, Senior Secretary 

 Community Services Department 

B. Leggett 


